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Dear Friends and Fellow Republicans

Victories in the Culture Wars

Contrary to what you may be told by the Corporate Media, the fact is that we
are winning some significant victories in the culture wars. Have we lost a few?
Honestly yes. But we have won some significant ones as well. Remember that
the Corporate Media and the Progressive left wants you to think that things are
over for us, and that we may as well shutup and get used to the left governing
everything.

I'm here to tell you that the conservative movement is as alive and as vibrant as
ever. Here are some things to think about and crow on if you choose:

1) Bud Light, after trying to shove Dylan Mulvaney down our throats as the
typical "new woman", is losing more and more market share each day. Bud
Light, which used to be the number one selling beer in the USA, has now
dropped to 4th place in sales. Bud Light's parent company has seen their stock
values collapse by going full on woke.

2) After the Country Music Network tried to boycott Jason Aldean's video Try
That In a Small Town (an ode to the common man and woman), Mr. Aldean's
sales have skyrocketed, making his song and video number 1 on the Country
Music Charts!

3) Disney, not to be outdone, is seeing their sales off, and is on track to lose
over a billion dollars this corporate year. Why? They keep shoving woke down
our throats. Their latest fiasco, is the retelling of Snow White.

What Disney has done here is truly bizarre. One of the best parts of the
original Snow White was the 7 Dwarfs. Disney has removed the 7 Dwarfs from
the remake, taking their place with who knows what. And the reason it seems
that Disney did this was to not offend "dwarfs" (sorry | don't know what the PC
terms are anymore - so we'll use dwarf).

What does this do? Well it takes 7 jobs away from 7 dwarf actors, and gives
them to actors of normal height, and also takes the jobs away from dwarf
stuntmen/women. Why? So as to not offend anyone. Seems to me the only
people who should be offended are dwarf actors who are losing jobs.
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with a dwarf actor, and a member of the LGBT society who thinks that taking
the jobs away from dwarf actors is a good thing. Or did, until he was forced to
say to the dwarf actor that maybe his position is wrong, but it's still the right
thing to do. That may sound nuts, but here is the video. It's a long one, but
please do watch it. You'll see just how hard the mental gymnastics are for the
woke left.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9ttfvy3uv4w
Disney is going to lose big time - again.

Is the war won? Nowhere near. But we are winning. We do need to keep our
foot on the gas. We need to support businesses that do not cave to woke
values. We need to make decisions on whether or not to support businesses
that give into woke culture. | suggest that each of you consider doing the
same. Personally I've boycotted many businesses that worship at the alter of
wokeism. We need to elect people who share our values. We need to do this
at all levels of government. Does no good to win at the federal level if we lose
our localities. And we need to keep being involved. Each locality has
Commissions and Boards which need local residents to serve on. Yet we do
not serve, and the end result is that radical leftists serve and thus have a
resume builder so they can run in the near future. You want to help your
community? Serve on the local Planning Commission. Become an Elections
Officer. Frederick County and other locales are screaming for them.

Banks in the United Kingdom are canceling accounts of people who don't go
along with their globalism. If you think that can't happen to you - that corporate
America won't do that to you - you're dead wrong. What the banks in London
are now doing to Piers Morgan - they will do to each of us one day. The choice
is ours. Some credit card companies have stopped doing business with gun
owners in the USA. So have some banks. If you don't think each of us are
next, then you're sadly mistaken. Bank of America has recently stated they
won't give loans to any gun manufacturer who makes an AR-15 or any other
weapon they deem dangerous. Wells Fargo recently stopped doing business
with a well known gun dealer in Florida.

We have great Americans like Mollie Brannon who are serving admirably on
their local Planning Commission (Mollie is in Frederick County). | could name
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Thank you Mike Rickard

Strasburg resident Mike Rickard will be the next School Board Member for
District 6 in Shenandoah County. Mike is a dear friend, who is active in his
community. Mike saw that the there was a need and stepped up to serve. The
local Democrats were going to put up someone, but saw that with Mike's
resume and positions on issues, that they would lose. So no one filed to run
against Mike, and he will be the 4th Conservative vote to bring back sanity to
the Shenandoah County School Board. Mike is in the middle of the above
picture, with our mutual friend Daniel Martin of Frederick County and yours
truly.

Thank you for allowing me to serve you as your Chair. Together we will take
back Virginia

| remain

your servant

JM

S John Massoud
6th District Republican Party Chairman
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Upcoming Events:

July 25 — Page County GOP Meeting — 6 PM The Pavilion in Shenandoah Woods
July 25 — Salem City GOP meeting — 6 30 PM Salem Library

August 1 — Botetourt County GOP Women’s Meeting — 7 PM Stable Hill Studio
Buchanan

August 5 — Waynesboro GOP Yard Sale — 201 Rosser Avenue 8 am to 2 30 pm.

August 15 — Shenandoah County Republican Party Meeting — 6 30 PM, Woodstock
Court House Building

August 17 — Winchester GOP Social — George Washington Hotel — 7 PM

August 22 — Roanoke City GOP Meeting — 6 30 pm, 18t Evangelical Presbyterian
Church Roanoke

September 9 — Chris Plante Fundraiser — 4-7 PM. James Charles Winery — 4063
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